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Wednesday 18th December 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Next half term, as you are already aware, children will be enjoying the topic “Mighty Metals”. 

As part of our topic we will be looking at the changes in technology dating back as far as the 

stone age. To help us with our understanding of the stone age and iron age, children will be 

taking part in a stone age workshop in school. This day, which has been booked for Thursday 

13th February 2020, will give children opportunities to dress up and experience “a day in the 

life of the stone age” which will enhance their overall learning experience and 

understanding. In the past, this day has been a huge success and the children have 

thoroughly enjoyed it.   

The cost of this workshop is £6.50 per child. This is to be paid as soon as possible through 

ParentPay. Please return the slip below and make payment no later than Thursday 16th 

January 2020.   

 

Any queries or concerns, please come and see us. 
 

Many thanks, 
 

Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Stone Age Re-enactment Day – Thursday 13th February 2020. 
 
I give consent for my child _______________________________________ in class 

______________ to take part in the Stone Age Re-enactment Day in school on Thursday 13th 

February 2020. 

 

 I have paid a £6.50 via ParentPay. 
 

 

Signed: ________________________   (parent/carer) 
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